AUGUST IS WATER QUALITY MONTH

In honor of National Water Quality Month, we're proud to share the results of
our water quality report for 2023. We are dedicated to providing you with a
safe and dependable supply of drinking water, and we're pleased to say that
our water met or exceeded all state and federal standards in 2023.

If you're interested in reading the full report, head to our website or check out
the link below.

In the report, you'll find more information about
where FCLWD gets its water, background information
about the specific assessments and the results of tests
for copper and lead, organic contaminants, inorganic
contaminants and more. FCLWD values transparency,
and we make the complete report available to our
customers each year.

Find the latest water quality report at
https://bit.ly/fclwd2024report




